
19th March 2021 
Dear Parents / Carers 

We are delighted to announce the appointment of Mrs Lucy 

Wolf, who will be replacing Miss Taylor who leaves us at   

Easter. She is a very experienced teacher, parent and former 

pupil of St Mary’s who will be eagerly joining us in the summer 

term. Year 5 parents will have the opportunity to meet Mrs Wolf 

at parents evening after the Easter break. More information on 

this will follow. 

Mrs Lauren Daniell, a parent will also be joining us as a 

Lunchtime Supervisor from next week. I’m sure you will join me 

in offering them a warm welcome to our school team. 

An important letter will be going out today. Please remember to 

look in your child’s book bag. 

Have a wonderful, restful weekend. 

Demelza Bolton 

Dates for the Diary 

Easter Holiday 

Thurs 1st– finish normal time 

Mon—19th April 

2020/21 In- Service Training Days  

are: 

Monday 7
th
 June 2021 

St Mary’s Catholic School 
‘Growing together in Knowledge, Faith and Love’ 

          Children’s Equipment 

   Please can all children 

bring in their own pencil 

case and water bottles 

daily. 

 

    PE Days 

Thursday: Reception, Year 1, Year 3, Year 4  

Friday: Year 2, Year 5, Year 6 

       Laptops/Chrome books 

Please return any school  

devices as soon as possible.  

Lunchtime Supervisor Vacancy 

For more information, please see the school website or contact Mrs Merriman by phone 

01736 330005 

Easter Raffle 

We will be having an Easter Raffle on  

Thursday 1st April 

Tickets are 50p each 

Your child will be able to buy tickets in the 

classroom. 

 

 



  

  House Points 

 

 

                                                                           

Stars of the Week 

 

 

  

                              Reception: Logan 

   Class 1:   Maria                            Class 2: Lennon 

   Class 3:  Saylor                             Class 4:  Kaleb 

   Class 5: Mrs Ede’s Group           Class 6:  John-Paul 
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